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From: Scott Cuomo 
Sent: Wednesday, 15 June 2022 8:31 AM
To: Merger Authorisations
Subject: Mo's Mobiles Pty Ltd MA1000021 - Telstra TPG Spectrum Transaction - submission'

Dear ACC 
  
I am writing in support of the application by Telstra and TPG Telecom of their MOCN Service Agreement. 
  
I am director of Mo’s Mobiles and we are dealer partner of TPG / Vodafone. 
  
The proposal, if approved will significantly enhance the network coverage for our customers in regional Australia.  
  
A positive decision will also increase competition, as our products and services will become a viable consideration 
for many who previously haven’t been able to enjoy the benefits of competition and choice in the mobile and 
mobile data markets, as due to their network coverage advantage, Telstra held an effective monopoly. 
  
Kind Regards 
  

 

Scott Cuomo 
Director 
Phone:  
Email:  
 
Mo’s Mobiles is an exclusive Vodafone Partner 

  
  




